
 

 

 

 

 

 

19 February 2024 

Investment Review transition support 

Dear Dafydd, 

I am writing to you following our consideration of correspondence on 8 February 2024 from the 

Deputy Minister for Arts, Sport and Tourism regarding the future of National Theatre Wales. In that 

letter, the Deputy Minister said: 

“…there is Transition Support available to current Arts Portfolio Wales 

organisations, including National Theatre Wales, who were unsuccessful in their 

application this Investment Review. This support includes both financial support 

and the offer of additional and specific advice and expertise to help the 

organisations adjust to no longer receiving their core annual funding.” 

We would be grateful if you could confirm: 

 How much funding the Arts Council has allocated for transition funding  

 How many applications have been made for transition funding 

 What “additional and specific advice and expertise” comprises of 

 How many applications have been made for such advice 

 When determinations will be made on applications for transition funding 

 When successful applicants will receive transition funding? 
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We look forward to receiving your response.  

Yours sincerely,  

 

Delyth Jewell MS 

Committee Chair 

 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 


